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St Bernadette’s RCP Newsletter


29th March 2018
50th Anniversary Year
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	Punctuality and Attendance

There have been 23 occasions of late arrivals this week. Please remember school doors open at 8:45 and close at 8:55

This week’s attendance

Buttons            98.71%
Smarties          100%
Year1               96.67%
Year 1/ 2          96.94%
Year 2              97.72%
Year 3              92.82%
Year 3/ 4         96.19%
Year 4              94.15%
Year 5              96.68%
Year 5/ 6         95.92%
Year 6              98.10%
Total           96.61%


Year 3 & 4 Easter Play (Hosanna) – Once again our children were fantastic as they performed ‘Hosanna’ on Tuesday 27th March at 2pm and 6pm. The whole performance was stunning and helped us all to reflect on the events of Holy Week. 

Children – we are very proud of you! 

Lenten Fundraising
Thank you for your astounding generosity this Lent. Your support for our various events has been very much appreciated. We will let you know when we have a final total.

Mini Vinnies

Thanks to the mini vinnies and staff who donated prizes for our Easter Raffle. Special thanks and well done to the mini vinnies for their amazing organising. An amazing £300 will go to our Lenten charities.
PTA thanks

Thank you to everyone who entered the “Smartie Challenge” and to the PTA for counting the 20ps. We believe they have raised in the region of £1,000.

Year 5/6 Sponsored Walk

Please can all sponsor money be returned to school for the first week back after the Easter holidays.
We would like to wish you and your families a happy and Holy Easter.
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Diary Dates for Summer Term
Monday 16th April


Back to school






Feast Day of St Bernadette

Saturday 21st April


Children of Bury Sing

Sunday 29th April


Year 3 Sacramental Meeting

Saturday 5th May


Year 3 First Holy Communion 11.00am & 2.00pm

Sunday 13th May


Year 3 Celebration Mass – 11.00am

Friday 25th May


50th Anniversary Garden Party (details to follow)

Finish for half term – 3.30pm

Monday 4th June


Back to School

Monday 4th June to 


Year 6 Residential Trip to Robinwood Activity Centre

Wednesday 6th June
Thursday 14th June


Sports Day (Key Stage 2)
Wednesday 18th July


Finish for Summer at 1.30pm
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“Holy Week is a privileged time when we are called to draw near to Jesus” (Pope Francis)


We began Holy week with a whole school Mass on Monday and throughout the week, the children have been preparing for Easter in many different ways. 


We ended this term with a beautiful prayer service in the school hall. The children sang beautifully, led prayers, performed mimes and told the story of the death and resurrection of Jesus in a very powerful way. Thank you to all children and staff for preparing this. 








